
 

 

Did you know that many people with diabetes have to ration their insulin because they 
can’t afford to take it as directed? That’s why the City of Chesapeake and Express 
Scripts have partnered to bring down the cost of preferred insulin products for you and 
your family members living with diabetes. Through the new Patient Assurance Program, 
eligible members will never pay more than $25 per 30-day supply of preferred and 
participating insulin products. That can mean more affordable access to insulin, fewer 
health emergencies, and more money in your pocket. And the best part? It will be 
automatically included in your benefit package, beginning January 1, 2019, at no 
additional fee!  

 

Questions about the Patient Assurance Program or your benefits? Contact Human 
Resources at hrbenefits@cityofchesapeake.net or 757.382.8956 for more information or 
details about medications which are part of the benefits package. 

 

 


